
Toby’s Dinner and Show is excited to return to the stage and welcome you back home to the 
theatre you know and love!  At this time, we have made some adjustments to our facility and 
operating procedures in compliance with COVID guidelines to help make everyone’s experience 
the best and safest it can be!  Please familiarize yourself with the information below before 
arriving for any upcoming performances.

Guest Wellness

• We kindly ask any guest who knowingly has been in contact with any individual that has 
been diagnosed with COVID-19 to contact our theatre and reschedule any reservation 
they may have in the next two weeks.

• Any guest who has a fever or is experiencing any COVID-19 like symptoms should 
self-quarantine and contact our Box Office to reschedule any upcoming impacted 
reservation they may have.

• Temperature checks will be performed on all guests entering the building. Anyone with 
a temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher will not be admitted.

 
Employees
 

• Employees & cast members will undergo daily health screenings including temperature 
checks.

• Employees & cast members are required to wear facial coverings and practice frequent 
hand washing.

• Dressing rooms have been updated and modified for social distancing and sanitization.
 
Health & Safety

• Toby’s ventilation/air handlers throughout the entire facility have been cleaned and 
outfitted with new UV germicidal lighting to help target any airborne viruses.

• Guests are required to wear a face mask at all times. The only exception is while eating 
and drinking while seated at your table.

• We encourage everyone to practice six feet social distancing while moving throughout 
the building and at the conclusion of the performance.

Lobby
 

• Plexiglass shields will be at our Box Office windows to provide distance between our 
guests and Box Office employees

• Touchless hand sanitizing stations have been placed throughout our lobby and theatre 
entrance.

• Additional cleaning of high-touch and traffic areas has been implemented as well.

Dining & Performance
 

• We have suspended our traditional buffet and will be serving plated meals for our brunch 
and dinner service. Our traditional buffet is scheduled to resume on June 18, 2021.

• Please check our website for the current meal options. 
• We will be at a reduced occupancy of 50% or less per current government guidelines.
• Theatre tables have been adjusted to accommodate current social distancing guidelines.
• At this time our tables will not be shared by customers who are not part of the same 

reservation.
• Currently our tables are socially distanced. Please do not move or adjust tables to bring 

your party closer together. 

We have truly missed our Toby’s family and friends.  Although we have had to make these 
temporary changes, you will still experience the same exceptional dinner and performance. If 
you have any additional questions please feel free to contact the theatre (410-730-8311).
We can’t wait to welcome you back!

Thank You,
Toby’s Management Team
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